
On Wednesday 4th October, Christchurch Kindergarten took part in an event 
for a charity called Crackerjacks Children's Trust, which helps children with 
disabilities.  

 

All children and key persons dressed up in pyjama's or onesie's, and we 
explained the importance of showing gratitude to others who are not as 
fortunate as they are. For example, some children may need extra help with 
everyday living such as walking, speaking, hearing, seeing, etc. 

 

During the day, creative activities were carried out, as seen in the pictures 
below... 

 

 



 

 


